
STRATFORD PUBLIC
SCHOOL
A proud member of the Bucketts Way Community of Schools

Term 2, Week  8- 16th June 2022

Congratualtaions to all of our students for
another fantastic fortnight at Stratford Public
School.
Firstly, I would like to sincerely thank Mrs
Bowman and Mrs Hawkins for accompanying
students to the small schools Athletics Carnival
on Thursday. It was lovely to hear how well
everyone participated and represented Stratford
Public School. Thank you also to all the parents
and carers for supporting our students and
ensuring they were able to participate.
We will be celebrating the end of term with a
'Canteen' order day. An order form will be sent
home with students next week. 
Save the date - our end of term assembly will be
held on Friday 1 July at 2:15pm and we would
love to see everyone there!

CALENDAR:

Week 9 - June 21st - Oz  Opera
Week 10 - School reports sent home
Week 10 - July 1st - Last day of term
Week 10 - July 1st - Canteen Day
Week 10 - July 1st - Assembly 

Week 1 - 19th July - First day back for students
Week 7 - 31st August - Coffs Harbour Excursion

Term 3

Athletics Carnival - Tuncurry 
 

Everyone enjoyed the beautiful sunny day in
Tuncurry for the athletics carnival! All the
students should be very proud on how they
represented the school all trying their best.
Congratulations to you all!

 

Term 2, Week 8    
16th  June 2022



Fortnightly Awards

Infants: Bailey Wenham
Primary: Cooper Wenham

Birthday Celebrations:

No birthdays this fortnight

Term 2, Week 8 - 16th June 2022

Facebook
We love sharing our achievements, events
and what has been happening around the
school via multiple platforms including our
newsletter and facebook page. 

Please like our Facebook page and get
notifications of all our exciting learning!

 

Pauline Smith, Relieving Principal

Installment 1 - 20th May - $60
Installment 2 -3rd June - $60
Installment 3 - 17th June - $60
Installment 4 - 1st July -$60
Installment 5 - 22nd July - $60
Installment 6 - 5th August - $60
Final Payment - 19th August - $40

Primary Excursion - 
Coffs Harbour Adventure Centre 

Wednesday 31st August to Friday 2nd
September.

The first two installments are now due :

Thank you to everyone that has already made
payments or paid in full. Please contact the
office on Ph: 6558 8234 if you need to discuss
the payment plan. 

Bubble Dancing

On Fridays this term we have been enjoying
some fun dance lessons. We have been
exploring the different ways we can move our
bodies to different sounds. Here are some
photos of one of our favourite warm up
activities: bubble dancing! 
Miss Franks 

Bubbles 

are 

so fun!


